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Dear Sponsors.
The year 2012, became new developing, we have introduced a company, which will, ensure the future of the project, at the same time as burden on my shoulders has lifted considerable. It is fantastic now being able to share the pleasure of this voluntary work with 7 inspiring people.
Thanks to the new board, for saying yes to the work for helping our children and young in Gambia.
The board consists of the following:
Chairman:		SusanneSkov Petersen
Deputy chairman:	Susie  Lund-Jensen
Cashier: 		Pia Moek
Secretarry: 		Aksel Tornoee
Container responsible: 	Johnnie Nielsen
Substitute: 		Johnny Dahl
Jørn Klemmensen

At present we are organizing the whole set up, getting registered at the authorities, getting professional control of the membership file (and not in my homemade excel sheet), editing the homepage and folder, planning activities, together with the big crowd of voluntaries , look lowest on the calendar, for coming activities.
We also work hard to be recognized for the possibility to deduct your donations, but we must be 300 members, therefor we are working on how to find the last.
One can be a member for only kr. 100, -- per year, and then you have voting rights at the general assembly and will receive the newsletter, so help us with finding the last members.
Besides we still have a big ambition of being able to build a new technical school in Ebo Town to our young people.
We are fighting a little against the authorities, who are not always easy to cooperate with, but we believe that it will succeed, if not in one way, then perhaps in another way.
Especially after Mariannes travel down there here in November. She has held good meetings, and we has got former minister Mariama Seecay as member of our Gambian partner organization, she has many good contacts, and know the system from inside.
Marianne has follow up on the container distribution, has distributed the last things on the school, and to the sponsor children, amongst other things school satchel.
We have a good stable, credible network in our society in Gambia, which are fighting together with us, for the young in Gambia. The school is doing well, they have good control of the young, and many are doing very well.
’Omar Adow and Kalokoh has payed the school money this year, it has taken a little time, but so it does in Africa!!!! But also due to delay of transfer of money to the bank down there.
Finally I will wish all a very happy Christmas and a happy new year, and thanking all, who support the project, sponsors and voluntary. You are influencing the possibility of doing the difference. Remember to follow the project on www.sos-gambis.dk







